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‘OLYMPIC’ themed CONCERT
KS2
Friday 22" June 1.15pm
King Georges Hall
Book now at subsidised rate
£1 per pupil

Many of you will remember the highly successful Liverpool Philharmonic Schools’
concerts and were disappointed when they were no longer held at King George’s
Hall.

We are delighted to announce that the Hallé Orchestra are now able to do their
school’s concert in Blackburn with Darwen. This year the concert will have an
Olympic theme and will include a song for everyone to learn beforehand, ‘Chase
down the Sun’. This has been composed especially for these concerts by Steve
Pickett, education director at the Hallé with words by Terry Caffrey, writer in
residence at the Bridgewater Hall.

Blackburn with Darwen Music Service are significantly subsidising this concert to
enable as many schools and pupils as possible to experience a full scale orchestra at
this large venue (performing an appropriate repertoire).

Tickets for bookings reaching the Music Service by May 17 will be £1 per pupil with
one free adult place for every 10 child tickets. Places will be allocated on a first come
first served basis — please see the attached booking form.

The number of tickets requested on the form will be the final figure that will be
accepted, as bookings are allocated in blocks.

Friday 22" June — King George’s Hall

Concert Start time: 1.15pm

Finish time: 2.30pm

Coaches/schools should arrive between 12.30 and 12.45pm

Any questions contact Jayne Perrott, Head of Music Service, -01254 666516
Booking forms to Stephen Bolton at the Music Service — contacts on booking form
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